Kayla Lockhart

I am AGAINST this net pen in the Puget sound!

Cooke aquaculture has destroyed other environments and their track records shows that they have
no regard for the ecosystem they use.

This net pen is Not going to be supported by the fishing community or the people who love and
utilize these waters.

Please listen to all of us standing up, as this should never have been a proposed idea in the first
place.

We will not be silent and sit back and let this happen !



